
July 17, 2008
Ms. Renee Jenkins

Director of Administration Docketing Division

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re:
August 2008 Monthly EGC Filing in Case No. 08-220-GA-GCR 

Dear Ms. Jenkins:

Pursuant to the Commission’s Entry dated September 1, 2004 in Case No. 04-1225-GA-GCR, Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc. (“VEDO”) herewith submits for filing an original and four (4) copies of the Monthly EGC Filing.  One copy shall be filed in VEDO’s Case No. 08-220-GA-GCR.  The remaining copies shall be designated for distribution to the Commission staff.

Pursuant to the Entry dated September 1, 2004 in Case No. 04-1225-GA-GCR, VEDO is filing a monthly adjustment to its Expected Gas Cost (“EGC”) for August 2008.  The supporting GCR Schedules reflecting the revised August 2008 gas costs are attached for your review.

Please return one date-stamped copy in the enclosed self-addressed stamped envelope.

Sincerely,

Christine Campbell
Senior Rate Analyst

Enclosures

CC: 

Steve Hines (Ohio Consumers’ Counsel)

Gretchen Hummel (McNees, Wallace & Nurick)







